28th of September 2017

Dear Parents
Greenhill Primary School is continuing its journey to become a Level 2 Rights Respecting School.  This is an award which is given to schools on behalf of UNICEF.
UNICEF is the world’s leading organisation working for children and their rights.  In 1989, governments worldwide promised all children the same rights by adopting the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC).  These rights are based on what a child needs to survive, grow, participate and fulfil their potential.
The ‘Rights Respecting School Award’ (RRSA) is already helping our pupils to grow into confident, caring and responsible young citizens both in school and within the wider community.  By learning about rights our pupils, your children, also learn about the importance of respecting the rights of others.
To help drive this initiative forward and to raise awareness of children’s rights, we would like to update our RRSA Steering Group.  The steering group will be composed of a variety of members of our school community, including a number of our pupils, staff and parents.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a school we hope that you will support us in our journey to become a Level 2 Rights Respecting School. At this time, we are looking for parents to join our steering group and help us to promote children’s rights within the community.  This would involve you attending a meeting once a term to help develop and deliver our action plan.  If you would like to become a member of the steering group, or are already and existing member, please complete the slip below and return it to our school via your child by Thursday 5th October 2017.

Our first RRSA Steering Group meeting will be on Friday 6th October at 9:30am.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Kristin Weir
RRSA MAD Group


Rights Respecting Schools Award
I would like to join the RRSA steering group.
I am an existing member RRSA steering group. 

Name:- 

Child’s Name:-
